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16th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                          

BBC Children in Need – Spotty Outfit Day 

 

St John the Baptist is taking part in BBC’s Children in Need appeal.   

All children are invited to wear spots to school on Friday the 19th November to help raise 

money for Children in Need.  

We are asking each child to donate £1. Please put this in the buckets on each 

gate/entrance.  

Children can come in wearing as many spots as possible. Please do not feel you need to 

purchase additional items. If you have children in need clothes from previous years, please 

reuse! In the past many homemade spotty outfits have been brilliant.  

Please ensure children are appropriately dressed for the cold weather and have their coats 

with them.  If your child has PE please ensure the spotty clothing is suitable for exercise and 

sports.  

If you would like to find out more about Children in Need and the children they help, please 

visit their website www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk for more information. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Toni Mason 

Headteacher 

http://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

